December 16, 1976

Kit Walling Box A-W Morro Bay, CA

Dear Kit:

At long last, we are getting our second annual Art Beal Foundation fund-raiser together. The major emphasis is the raffle; I am enclosing one of the tickets so you can get an idea of the presentation. Please fill in the stub and return to me so you will be eligible for one of the 66 prizes. People have been very generous; we have prizes donated from friends of Art's all over the state! Graphics, paper and printing were also donated by Blake's, Jack Biesek and Matt Whittlesly.

Tickets will be on sale at numerous commercial places in SLO, including Boo Boo Records, the Sports Section, Gabby's Books and other locales, so please tell your friends. If you want to have any tickets to sell to your friends, please let me know and I'll get them to you.

We are combining the raffle with a day-long event that will take place at The Network Feb. 20. It will include musical entertainment, comedy, some special wacky things and of course the raffle drawing at 4 pm. The Network and KZOZ are co-sponsoring the day; that way we get free radio advertising for the event and the azffle, and the stores at the Network are kicking in 10% of their gross sales on that day toward the Foundation.

We want to thank you again for your incredible generosity; we hope that the fund-raiser will take care of all or part of the loan you've made, plus the back taxes and present tax bill.

Cordially,

Vicki Leon and John FitzRandolph P.O. Box 1738 San Luis Obispo CA 93406 Phone: 543-1021